Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and Community Member(s),

In the spring, | would like to teach a unit on how math is used in different careers. It is
important to continually expose my students to the different career options so they can get a
jump start in thinking about what they would like to do when they get older. It is also beneficial
for the students to hear how the math concepts being taught in the classroom are used in the
different career fields. In order to create an authentic learning experience, | would like to
welcome you to be a part of this. | would like to invite you into the classroom to not only talk
about your career, but share with us how math is used. Thanks to technology, | am able to give
those individuals who are interested two choices. The choices are below:

Choice 1: Come in and speak to a class.
Choice 2: Record a short narrative on Flipgrid that can be shared at a later time.
Choice 3: Connect LIVE through SKYPE or Google Meet.

In order to plan accordingly, | would like to get input from you. Please fill out and return the
interest survey below. Your continued support in the learning process is greatly appreciated!
Thank you for all that you do!

Your partner in education,

Lyndsay Levengood

Student Name (if applicable): Homeroom:

I am NOT interested at this time
| am interested in hearing more (please fill out the rest of the form)
Circle option most interested in:
Choice 1 Choice 2 Choice 3

Career you plan to speak/present about:

Email:

Signature: Date:

Print Name:




